Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From:

Leah Walder <walderleah@gmail.com>

Sent:

Sunday, July 5, 2020 4:42 PM

To:

PDR Land Use Admin

Cc:

Donna Holder

Subject:

WHUMC rezoning SUP letter of support

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

Leah Walder

5216 Caledonia Road Richmond, VA 23225 804-543-6660 walderleah@gmail.com

July 5, 2020

Matthew Ebinger
Secretary to the Planning Commission
(804) 646-6304
PDRLandUseAdmin@Richmondgov.com

Dear Matthew,

I'm writing today to express my support for the Special Use Permit for Westover Hills United Methodist Church. My husband and I are longtime neighborhood residents and WHUMC church members and we believe this project will be an asset to our community.

As a parent, I believe this project will also be enthusiastically received by visitors at our existing Tot Lot playground and within our preschool community. The Next Move has proven to be a valuable resource to families of young adults with developmental disabilities and I'm excited for them to be able to broaden their reach and increase their impact through Tablespoons Bakery.

Thank you for your consideration,

Leah Walder